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In Brief: 

 

 Well done to Cody and 

Georgia for their fantastic 

welcome speeches.  

 

 Congratulations to Megan 

for being this week’s Star 

Swimmer! 

 

 Healthy Breakfast  

 Challenge will be taking 

 place on Friday 20  

 October.  7VB and 7ES  

 are busy planning their 

 menus! 

 

 Open mornings will be 

taking place  Mon 16— 

 Wed 18 October with  

 tours for prospective 

 parents. Spread the word.  

 

 Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

 

 

Great News! 
After a hugely successful Open Evening last night, we are now fully in-

stalled into the new building. We are looking forward to seeing many of 

you tomorrow at our Open House Event which will give you the long-

awaited chance to see the building for yourselves. The event will run 

from 10-11.30 so feel free to drop in at any time. If you could RSVP to 

Mrs Braithwaite, it would help us make sure we can save you at least 

one slice of cake!  

The pictures below give a glimpse of some of the rooms in use for the 

very first time last night. There was a great buzz about the place as pro-

spective students got a chance to play with fire in Science, complete 

Willy Wonka’s Golden Ticket Challenge in Maths and even sample some 

culinary delights in French. There were also storytelling challenges in 

English and our Art activity helped raise the profile of the work all our 

students have been doing for the ‘Send My Friend to School’ campaign. 

It was a fantastic evening and we would like to take this opportunity to 

thank each and every one of our Student Ambassadors — they did a 

wonderful job and were a real credit to the school.  

  

The Suthers School is now a 

Founding Partner School of The 

Chartered College of Teaching.  Interested in becoming a Parent Advocate and helping to spread the word 

about The Suthers School? Email us at contact@suthersschool.co.uk  


